
 
 

 

 

 
REVIEW OF THE BENEFICIAL OWNERSHIP FRAMEWORK 

 
The Business Registration Service (The Service) has the mandate of 
administering laws relating to registration of various entities. Among the acts 
administered is the Companies Act 2015 and Limited Liability Partnerships Act 
(together “the Acts”). The Service is in the process of reviewing the Acts with 
the aim of further promoting ease of doing business as well as bringing clarity 
in the provisions of the Act in relation to beneficial ownership disclosure. 

The Service would appreciate receiving your submission to this discourse by 
6th July 2022. We invite you to share this request with your members to also 
make their submissions through info@liroja-services.co.ke. 

Zero drafts of the documents under development can be accessed through 
the following link - https://bit.ly/BO_Review 

We invite you to a Virtual Public Participation Meeting on 8th July 2022 at 
9:30am to discuss the Acts. Please register on the link below to receive the dial 
in details for the meeting: 
 
Zoom Registration Link - https://bit.ly/BOF-Meeting 
 
Joyce Koech  
REGISTRAR OF COMPANIES 
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